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Upcoming Work 
Route H over Bourbeuse 

River will be closed beginning 

Monday, September 9, 2019.  

MoDOT will close this route 

to place a new bridge deck, 

pavement, and barriers in the 

area. 

Drivers can use Route 50, 

Route CC, and Route AC as al-

ternate routes.  

The route is expected to   

reopen by late November.  

For up-to-date traffic impacts 

and closures, visit our          

Traveler Information Map at 

traveler.modot.org. 

Welcome, Area Engineer Stephen O’Connor!!! 

 “Confident, enthused, and ready,” is how I would  

describe my feelings as the new area engineer for Franklin and 

Jefferson counties. I cannot wait to call Jefferson County my new 

home! After living and working in St. Louis County for  

nearly three decades, my wife and I are 

planning to move to Jefferson County in 

the near future! 

 Working with Judy Wagner as I  

transitioned into this position was a  

pleasure and in the process I made a  

life-long friend.  

 Similar to Judy, this is the start of my 

second career after retiring as operations 

manager for St. Louis County. In this  

position, I’ve learned communication is 

key. Knowing the key players to find an 

answer is crucial and part of my daily 

mantra in the work place.  

  My previous job has equipped me with the people skills it takes 

to serve the needs of the thousands of residents in  

Franklin and Jefferson counties. I enjoy 

getting out of the office and meeting 

people face-to-face instead of strictly 

over the phone or through emails. I 

promise to listen to any  

concerns, and questions, while  

searching for a solution.  

  If you have any questions or  

concerns, please email me or call me 

directly at 314-453-5021.  

Judy and  Stephen   

City of Washington Award  
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